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JCU faculty member to teach these EGC at these partner schools. W. Simmons indicated it used to be like that, but not 
now.  W. Simmons added that he would consider applying for EGC designation for an IBLC course that many students in 
that program take, so that students studying abroad could get their EGC credit at JCU.  The core director indicated this 
discussion would continue, as a solution needs to be implemented by fall of 2022.   
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NO – 0 
AB – 0 
 

 
e.  IC 240: Gazing Women – ISJ (Casciani)  (S. Casciani stepped out of the room for the vote).  Some members of the 
committee thought that there needed to be more clarity between the learning goals and the assignment. 

Proposal Vote 

Renew ISJ for IC 240 

YES – 11 
NO – 1 
AB – 1 
 

 
4. Course Enrichment Grants: 
The Core director updated the committee that faculty have submitted additional course enrichment grants which will be 
renewed at the next meeting. 
 
5.  OnBase Update: 
The Core director informed the committee that the new OnBase application are almost complete and ready to be 
launched.   
 
Meeting Adjourned:  3:18pm. 

 


